
I would like to add William A. Hunt to the Honor Roll. My 
Uncle Billy past away on 6 March 2014 in Florida. Uncle 
Billy was my actually my father's best friend growing up, 
and when I was born, he was asked to be my godfather.  

Uncle Billy grew up in Hicksville, New York and I believe 
he graduated from Hicksville High School in 1964.  

I'm pretty sure his tour in Vietnam was in 1967-1968 with 
the 175th.  
He is buried at the Florida National Cemetery in Bushnell, 
Florida.  

He was a great guy and very fun to be with. We regretfully 
lost track of him many years ago. I hope you will allow him 
to be remembered on your website with the other men he 
served with. I have attached a picture of him in front of his 
helicopter.  

  

Thank You, 

James Palm 



 


